Lumber Prices Continue To Tumble
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There appears to be no bottom in sight for falling lumber prices. In June, prices for the most commonly used species of 2 X 4s fell 0.7%, following May's 1.9% decline. With the exception of a brief rally during the first quarter, prices have been in a free fall for almost a year (see chart below). Prices for dimensional softwood lumber are now down between 7 to 12% from last year's level. Plywood prices have climbed 1.9% during the last two months and are now within 1% of June 2002's price level.
